2014 ACADEMIC STATE MEET CONTESTANTS AND COACHES INFORMATION PACKET

UIL Spelling and Vocabulary

Things You Should Know About State Meet

Congratulations on qualifying for the UIL State Meet!
Marcia Hilsabeck, UIL State Spelling and Vocabulary Contest Director

There will be no coaches’ conference this year.

Spelling and Vocabulary competition will take place at 9:00 AM on Tuesday, May 20 in WEL
2.224. Verification and awards are scheduled for 4:00 p.m. in the SAC Ballroom.

The coaches of competing schools are needed to help score papers from Conferences other
than their own. Volunteers who are not coaches are also needed.

Coaches of contestants are asked to please e-mail their names, school names, Conference (A
— AAAAA) and whether they have coached a State Meet team in the past, to:

Marcia Hilsabeck at: mhilsabeck@yahoo.com.

Please also provide the names of other adults who will help score this contest.

Students should bring at least two sharpened #2 pencils or pens. Scratch paper will be
provided.

Students who, for whatever reason, are unable to wait for the Awards ceremony may bring a
stamped, self-addressed envelope to have their scored papers returned to them.

Congratulations on advancing to State.

PLEASE NOTE: Verification and Awards will take place in the ballroom of the Students
Activities Center at 4:00 PM on May 20.

State UIL Academic Participants are eligible to apply for a TILF Scholarship.
http:/ftilf.uiltexas.org/app/



